
 

 

The City investigated the colored water discovered in the creek in the Brittany Place 
subdivision. The fiber company working in the St. Charles County unincorporated 
subdivision Timberwood Trails, hit and ruptured a public water main belonging to MO-AWC. 
The ruptured water main gushed water out until it could be shut off and repaired. The 
gushing water and the dirt from the point of rupture ran under Highway N and into the creek 
along the rear of the Brittany Place subdivision. The waterline has been repaired and the 
runoff carrying the dirt has ceased. For more information call MO-AWC Customer Service at 
1-866-430-0820. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


